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Dr. Norcini became FAIMER’s first President and Chief Executive Officer in May 

2002. Before joining FAIMER, Dr. Norcini spent 25 years with the American Board of 

Internal Medicine serving in various capacities, including Director of Psychometrics, 

Executive Vice President for Evaluation and Research, and finally, Executive Vice 

President of the Institute for Clinical Evaluation. He earned his B.A. degree from 

LaSalle University and his Ph.D. degree from Bryn Mawr College. 

Dr. Norcini’s principal academic interest is the assessment of physician performance. 

Current major research interests include methods for setting standards, assessing 

practice performance, and testing professional competence. His research also focuses 

on physician migration and workforce issues, as well as the impact of international 

medical graduates on the U.S. health care system. Dr. Norcini serves on the editorial 

boards of five peer-reviewed journals in measurement and medical education, has 

lectured and taught in dozens of countries, and has published extensively. 

 


